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Woman ' ^P
Mr^ and Mrs Attlee have 

promised to attend a variety 
show at the Winter Garden 
Theatre on February 25 as a 
memorial to the late Mrs 
Barbara Ayrton Gould, a 
former chairman of the Labour 
Party.

An official of the North 
Hendon Labour Party, who are 
arranging the show, said today, 
“We shall probably build a 
memorial room to Mrs Gould in 
one of the nursery staff training 
colleges run by the Margaret 
McMillan Fellowship.”

Wilfred Pickles, Dame Sybil 
Thorndike, Miss Harriet Cohen, 
Carroll Levis, Margaret Eaves 
and the Luton Girls’ Choir will 
be in the programme.




